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AUA technicians are responsible for all electrical wiring and installation of electrical equipment. Cutting of wires or boring into walls is not permitted
without authorization of AUA Facilities Department.

If any electrical equipment provided by AUA (lamp, household device etc.,) is broken or needs repair then AUA employees should complete and send a
request to the following email:  building.management@aua.am.
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